Volunteering pays off for
LTEF

By Nancy Rollston

Lake Tahoe Educational Foundation and South Tahoe High School
teens volunteered at the American Century Golf Tournament on
July 15. The teens distributed appreciation plaques to amateur
participants in each foursome as they finished the 9th and
18th holes. The amateurs were surprised by the presentations
and appreciated the photographic mementos.

Teen volunteers had the opportunity to meet the celebrities
and were rewarded with many autographs and kind words as well
as having the opportunity to participate in community service.

The Lake Tahoe Educational Foundation will receive a generous
donation from Livestrong through LTVA for their participation.
This donation will enable the foundation to buy musical
instruments for school orchestras in Lake Tahoe Unified School
District.

Nancy Rollston is president of the LTEF board.
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